
Special Meeting 
July 5, 2022 

4:00 p.m. 
 

The Herington City Commissioners met in the Commission Chambers of City Hall on the above date and 
time. In attendance were Commissioner Eric Gares, Commissioner Vance Donahue, Commissioner Debi 
Urbanek and Commissioner Ben Castleberry. Also in attendance were City Manager Branden Dross, City 
Clerk Megan Lawrenz, Wastewater Superintendent Jason Alt, Water Distribution Superintendent Kyler 
Schlesener, Street Superintendent Leo Schlesener, Electric Superintendent David Kahle, Chief of Police 
Chad Langley, Hilltop Director Lori Dornbusch, Fire Chief Andrew Avantagiato, Karen Soliz and Cynthia 
Naylor. 
 
The meeting opened with the pledge of allegiance.  
 
Mayor Gares called the meeting to order.  

 
Discussion was had on the 2023 Budget between the City Commissioners and City Staff. 
 
Mayor Gares adjourned the meeting. 
 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Megan Lawrenz, City Clerk 
 


